446 YORK STREET is not the appropriate location for a SIS because:
NOT SEPARATED FROM BUSNESSES, RESIDENTIAL, TRAFFIC or SCHOOLS
446 YORK STREET IS:

ON A VERY BUSY CORRIDOR SANDWICHED IN THE MIDDLE OF BUSINESSES AND A
VERY HIGHLY POPULATED RESIDENTIAL AREA.

446 YORKSTREET IS:

1 BLOCK FROM A PRPOSED MULTI MILLION DOLLAR PROJECT WHICH WILL GREATLY
ENHANCE THE CITY OF LONDON.

THERE IS ALSO REVITALIZAYION IN PROGRESS TO THE EAST OF 446 YORK. STREET.

THE YORK STREET CORRIDOR CONNECTS THE DOWNTOWN TO THE UP AND COMING
WESTERN FAIR DISTRICT.

THE NAME OF THIS SITE HAS BEEN CHANGED SEVERAL TIMES BUT IT STILL IS WHAT IT
IS AND SHOULD BE LOCATED WITHIN THE HEALTH UNIT ITSELF OR AT LEAST IN A
LARGE ENOUGH SPACE TO HAVE ALL THE CARE REQUIRED UNDER ONE ROOF.

NO AMOUNT OF SECURITY CAN CHANGE THE FACT THAT 446 YORK STREET IS NOT A
SUITABLE BUILDING OR LOCATION.

THERE IS NO BACK EXIT TO THIS BUILDING AND THE EXIT TO THE WEST IS A VERY
NARROW SPACE WHICH SPILLS OUT TO OTHER PROPERTIES.



